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631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Please amend our byprooduct materiels license 29-02575-01 to
include Alan Kalischer, M.D. as an authorized user for nuclear
cardiac studies only. He was previously authorized on a

New York State agreement license for the above mentioned
procedures., Verification of this is enclosed along with the
required amendment fee of $120.

|
Dear Sir/Madam: i
|

If you have any questions concerning this amendment request,
please feel free to contact me.
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College of Physicians & Surgeons of Columbia University | New 1

DEPARTMENT OF RADIOLOGY

Radgiological Research Laboratories

September 20, 1984

Dr. Alan L. Kalischer
2253 South Avenue
Westfield, NJ 07090

Dear Dr. Kalischer:

This is to verify that you were authorized, under Broad License
No. 630-1 issued by the New York City Department of Health, to
administer Tc 99m (Sodium Pertechnetate) and Thallium 201 to
patients under your Human Use Authorization Nos. 1 and 2, by the
Joint Radioisotope Committee of Columbia Presbyterian Medical Center
and Columbia University.

Harald H. Rossi
Chairman
Joint Radioisotope Committee

HHR :MJD
cc: P. M. Lorio
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College of Physicians & Surgeons of Columbia University ~ New York, N.Y. 10032
DEPARTMENT OF RADIOLOGY €30 Wwest 168th Street

Tel: (212) 694-2638
August 22, 1984 RECEIVED
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OFFICE OF THE
CHIEF OF STAFF

Dr. Frances Hulse

Muhlenberg Hospital

Park Avenue and Randolph Road
Plainfield, New Jersey 07062

Dear Dr. Hulse:

Dr. Alan Kalischer served as a nuclear cardiology fellow at
Columbia-Presbyterian Medical Center from July, 1981 through June, 1982.
During this time, he was involved in the performance and interpretation
of first pass, gated blood pool, pyrophosphate, and Thallium studies.

He received extensive experience in the handling and administration of
radiopharmaceuticals. In addition, he attended didactic lectures covering
nuclear medicine physics, radiopharmaceuticals, radiation biology, and
radiation safety.

1 found Dr. Kalischer to be conscientious in the performance of his
duties. He cooperated well with the rest of the staff and was courteous
to patients. He showed a good grasp of the concepts, techniques, and
interpretation of nuclear cardiology studies. In addition, he was actively
involved in our research program and presented a scientific paper at the
1982 meeting of the Society of Nuclear Medicine.

1 recommend Dr. Kalischer without reservation for a position perform-
ing nuclear cardiclogy studies.

Sincerely,
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David W. Seldin, M.D.

Acting Director of Nuclear Medicine
for Clinical Affairs

Assistant Professor of Medicine

Columbia-Presbyterian Medical Center
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